
1

From: Lisa Harrow
Sent: 04 March 2024 18:37
To: Licensing
Subject: Sandy Cove Hotel - 057749 for Variation of Premises Licence.

Good afternoon,  
 
 
We are aware of some negative feedback regarding the variation of licence 057749 for the Sandy Cove Hotel, 
Berrynarbor, Ilfracombe EX34 9SR. 
 
 
As villagers in Berrynarbor we would like to inform you we fully support the Variation of licence and fully trust the hotel 
to exercise any changes with consideration to local residents, businesses and the local environment interests. The variance 
and how they intend to implement it has been explained and is understood. 
 
 
We are extremely lucky to have such a wonderful local venue enjoyed by locals and tourists alike, which manages to stay 
open for business nearly 365 days of the year (unlike some local businesses) serving the local community and bringing 
business to the area. Even in the busy summer months and during weddings, the hotel is still a relaxing and peaceful 
venue to visit. We have never experienced any noise issues or witnessed any problems with guests in the 5 years we have 
been using the hotel as locals. 
 
 
We would be saddened if any refusal of this variance negatively impacted the hotel operations. As a local self catering 
holiday business, many of our guests enjoy visiting Sandy Cove Hotel and we’ve had nothing but positive feedback on 
their visits to Sandy Cove. 
I hope you take into consideration our support for the Sandy Cove Hotel. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Craig & Lisa Harrow 

Berrynarbor  
EX34 9SD 

 

 CAUTION: This email originated from outside North Devon Council. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.  


